
Operations Department   
 

 

Date:  May 3, 2023 

From: Sydnee Rivest, CET, Engineering Technologist - Development 

To:  Ian Search, Planner 1 

Re:  Committee of Adjustment – May 17, 2023 – B/10/2023 

Operations has reviewed B/10/2023 - 334 East Ruscom River Road application and offer 
the following comments: 

Comments 
 

• A Drainage Apportionment will be required as part of this severance under the 
Drainage Act. 

• Surface water and subsurface drainage tiles and water should be redirected 
around the severed parcel. 

 
If you have any questions or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact 
the Engineering & Infrastructure Division.  
Sydnee Rivest, CET, rcji 
Engineering Technologist – Development  


